CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

March 11, 2015

J. Arthur Blessen, P.E.

J. Arthur Blessen Engineering
2429 Zena Lona NE
Albuquerque, NM 87112

RE:

Array Technologies Paving

3901 Midway PL NE

Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineers Stamp Date 2/23/2015 (E17D034C)

Dear Mr. Blessen,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 2/25/2015, the

above referenced Grading and Drainage Plan cannot be approved for Grading Permit or
Paving Permit until the following comments are addressed.

PO Box 1293

Mention of the first flush per EPA standards is required and placed on the plans.
The amount required for detention is .34” times the new impervious area.
Depress the landscape islands/areas as part of the first flush requirements.

If you have any questions please contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov
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Sincerely,

(e ke

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Department
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